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MEMORANDUM FOR THE CHIEF OF STAFF, 
USAF 

SUBJECT: Authorization to Award Contracts 
for MOL Preliminary Design Studies 

AFSC is authorized to proceed with the award of 
contracts for MOL Preliminary Design Studies 
to the four contractors reviewed and approved 
by the MOL Policy Committee on 25 February 
1965. The contractors selected for these studies 
are identified as: 

The Boeing Company 

Douglas Aircraft Company, Inc. 

General Electric Company 

Lockheed Aircraft Corporation 
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